
Update: 3/25/2020 
Dear Families, 

I hope you and your families are doing well and adjusting to the ever-changing situation 
affecting all of us.  Our Governor has asked us to “Stay Home”.  We were hoping to open April 
6th for all preschool.  However, if California is still under this order, we will not be able to open 
then.  We will open for all as soon as we can, as soon as it is safe for all.  I will keep you posted. 

Some of you have been asking what you should do with April tuition.  For now, just hold off on 
sending in April tuition until I have further guidance.  If you have an automatic payment, that is 
fine to keep it coming or to stop it.  This will all get sorted out! Please do not worry about late 
fees.  There will be no late fees for April. 

I hope you have been viewing our posts on our Coast Kids Preschool Facebook page.  The 
teachers and I have been posting and we have loved seeing your responses. 

We miss you all so much and look forward to when we all can get back to going to preschool 
and our jobs.  

 Until then…Do the Five! 
1.      Hands – Wash them often. 
2.      Elbow – Cough into it. 
3.      Face – Don’t touch it. 
4.      Space – Keep a safe distance (at least 6 feet apart). 
5.      Home – Stay if you can. 

My hope is in the Lord! 
Alisa Wickham 
Coast Kids Preschool 
North Coast Calvary Chapel


